TOWN OF BATAVIA PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING MAY 17, 2011

RE: RANDALL BOW—RT. #63 AND BATAVIA STAFFORD TNLN RD.—SELF STORAGE BLDGS

The public hearing was called to order by Chairman Kathleen Jasinski at 7:30pm. The notice, as published in the Batavia Daily News, was read by the Secretary.

The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain approval to construct two (2) self storage buildings on a vacant lot on the corner of Rt. #63 and Batavia Stafford Townline Rd.

No comments or opinions were expressed. The public hearing was closed at 7:33pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathleen Jasinski

Chairman

Sharon White

Secretary